September 10th, 2018

This week, we will be administering the Dibels literacy assessment. This assessment
helps us to monitor the development of early reading and literacy skills. It will help us
identify children who may be experiencing difficulties. We will then be able to provide
targeted instruction in needed areas.

Smiles were everywhere today when school pictures were taken.

As you know, our annual auction/gala event is our major fundraiser each year. The
success of this event relies on the support by ALL! At the present time, we are in need
of a chairperson to begin forming the necessary committees required to make the
evening a success. If you are interested, please contact any of our HSA board
members!

Ouir first All School Mass, will be Sunday, September 23rd at OLS at 9:30am. Children
participate in all aspects of these masses including; readings, music, servers & gift
bearers. It is a wonderful way to thank our parish for their continued support. We
encourage all our students and families to attend. Please return the form below

ALL SCHOOL MA
(please check one)

Family Name:

My child/children WILL
or WILL NOT attend the All School Mass on Sunday,
September 23rd at OLS at 9:30am




